
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Bank Change and Credit Card Limit Increase 

 DATE:  June 6, 2023 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 The bank that we use for our credit cards has changed from Union Bank to U.S. Bank because of 
 their recent acquisition. We anticipate receiving new cards in early June to replace the old ones 
 that will be deactivated on June 22, 2023. 

 In addition, due to an increase in student activities that require the use of a credit card, 
 particularly those that do not accept purchase orders such as airfare and hotel accommodations, 
 staff recommend increasing the credit limit from $28,000 to $50,000. This will increase our 
 capacity to book arrangements during peak student activity and travel seasons. 

 Recommendation: 

 We recommend the board  approve an increase in the  U.S. Bank credit card limit from 
 $28,000 to $50,000. 
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